










BENNET ELEMENTARY  

NEWSLETTER  
  

Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November continues to 

fly by! The students 

continue to work hard 

each day and show an 

excitement for learning. 

Please remember to check in with your 

child’s teacher if you have questions as 

we are halfway done with quarter two. If 

you need signed up for Powerschool to 

check grades you may contact Kristi in 

the office.  

 

We will not have a newsletter next week 

due to the short week. 

 

Reminder that we will have no school on 

November 23rd-25th for Thanksgiving 

Break. Bennet Elementary is thankful 

for all your support! 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. As always, 

please contact me if you have any 

questions, comments or concerns  

at walter.lin@districtor1.net.  

 

 

*There will not be a Bennet 

Booster meeting for December. 

See you in January. 

 

 

 

Music News –Winter Concert –  
  

Our K-2 concert will 
be at 6:15 PM on 
Monday, November 
28th at the High 
School. Students 

should arrive at 6:05 PM.  
 

Our 3-5 concert will be at 7:15PM at the 
High School. Students should arrive at 
7:05.  
 
PLEASE allow parents to exit the gym 
from the K-2 concert before entering.  
 
There is no dress code, but we 
encourage students to wear holiday 
colors. 
 

Music Concert Rehearsal 

We will have our Winter Concert 

rehearsal at the High School on Monday, 

November 28th. K-2 will rehearse from 

8:45–9:45 AM.  Grades 3-4 will rehearse 

from 9:45-10:30. All students will report 

for class at Bennet Elementary that 

morning, and will be shuttled to the HS 

for rehearsal.  All students will return to 

Bennet Elementary by shuttle following 

rehearsals. 
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District Newsletter 

 Please note that the district newsletter 

is in a digital format this edition, and it is 

posted on our school website and social 

media channels. If you would like a paper 

copy please contact the school office and 

we will send a copy home with your child. 

 
 

Please remember to 
contact the office if 
there is a change in 
your child’s after 

school plans prior to 2:45 PM. 
 
 
Coats, hats, and mittens will be needed 

for recess. It is helpful if you 
put your child’s name in 
coats. We can easily return 

items to your child if there is a 
name on the tag. Please have your child 
visit our Lost and Found for items that 
are missing.  
  

 
Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found area is beginning to 
fill up—if your child has misplaced a 
clothing item, please have them check 
the “lost and found” area in the 
cafeteria. It is a good idea to label your 
child’s outerwear items (on inside tags) 
so as clothing is turned in, we can 
immediately deliver them to the rightful 
owners.  

Bennet Elementary Food Drive 

Bennet Elementary students will be 
collecting canned and boxed food items 
for Mom’s Food Pantry/Santa’s Overflow 
beginning on November 21st-December 
2nd. With colder weather upon us we 
would love to also donate new mittens, 
gloves and hats to the Santa’s Overflow 
on Sunday, December 11th.  

 

November: 

23rd-25th Thanksgiving Break-No School 

28th K-5 Elementary Concert 

 

December: 

21st End of Second Quarter 

 

5th Graders Discover the Law of 

Conservation of Energy 

 

 



 

 Palmyra High School Blood Drive 
Held on the bloodmobile 

 

Monday, December 12th 
1:00PM - 6:00PM 

 

Appointments Recommended 
Visit ncbb.org/searchdrives 

Use sponsor code PHS 
Or call 402.486.9414 

For questions contact Mrs. Beach or Ms. Irvine 
 

Are you 16 years old? 
Please have your parent permission  
form complete & with you at donation 

(Must be completed each time you donate while you are 16) 
 

 
 

 



 11.11.2022 
 Chaffee Counselor Comments  

 School counselor, Michael Chaffee, can be reached at 
 Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net  or 402.780.5327 for any  issues that might be 

 concerning you and/or your student in the realm of academics, 
 college/career decisions, or social/emotional needs. 

 Coming Attractions 
 November 

 18  Juniors to SCC-Lincoln Discovery Day  . Juniors  will tour their 
 programs of interest at SCC and have lunch before coming back to school. 
 We leave at 8:45 am and return at 1:55 pm 

mailto:Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net


 Registration for Second Semester 

 Registration for second-semester classes will begin on Monday, 
 November 21, and end on Friday, December 2. 

 Seniors will have the first pick and each class will have a chance to 
 change their schedules. 

 There are a few course offering changes in the FCS and Ag 
 department; these will be reflected in the Master Schedule and sent to each 
 student in PHS. 

 Be watching your email for more information. 



 Seniors…3 must-do tasks 

 1.  Attend a virtual Financial Aid Planning Program  . Learn  about the 
 various ways to fund your college education and be smart you’re your 
 resources. Here is the link to EducationQuest to learn more and 
 register: https://eqf.org/webinar 

 2.  Create an FSA ID  .  You and a parent must each create  a username 
 and  password at  fsaid.ed.gov  that will serve as your  Federal  Student 
 Aid (FSA) IDs for the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). 
 You will each need your own email  address to create  an FSA ID. 

 3.  Complete the FAFSA at  fafsa.gov  on or after October  1  .  The FAFSA 
 is your application for federal, state, and college-based financial aid. 
 The colleges you list on the application will use that information to 
 determine the types and amounts of financial aid they will award you. 

 Get FREE help from EducationQuest 

 ●  Find free  FAFSA Tools  at EducationQuest.org to help  you prepare for 
 and complete the FAFSA. 

 ●  Call EducationQuest to set up an appointment for  FREE  personal help: 
 Omaha – 888.357.6300, Lincoln – 800.303.3745 

https://fsaid.ed.gov/npas/index.htm
https://www.fafsa.gov/
https://www.educationquest.org/resources/fafsa-tools/
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Purchase by March 31st, 

please.   
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